
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/27/2017 9:40:33 AM
Subject: RE: Shaw

I attempted to call but got no answer and vm box has not been set up. I will try to call later today.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 9:06 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Shaw
 
​Did you connect with Cong. Norman's office on that Shaw issue?
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